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Dues Renew Oct. 1st! 

We are currently at 61 paid memberships for this 2020-2021.  Dues participation has nearly doubled in the past 2 years 

which is wonderful news!  The Neighborhood Association is required to maintain the perimeter, entrances and common 

area at the north entrance and dues are necessary to do that.  Dues primarily cover mowing—our largest expense— at a 

cost of appx $3,400 per year.  Secondly, it goes to maintain the three entrances—water and electricity for the north    

entrance, flowers and mulch, etc.; tree/shrub trimming and weed treatment, etc. at all three entrances.  From time to time 

there are additional expenses such as fence repair,  sprinkler repair, weed treatments and most recently holiday            

decorations!  Someday maybe we can afford things like re-landscaping entrances or updating street lights to improve the 

looks of the neighborhood.   

There are 228 houses in our neighborhood so we are still a long way from even having half of our households see the    

value in paying dues but just think of the improvements that can be made if everyone did.  Don’t forget that dues are really 

affordable at $120/year ($10 a month) and can be conveniently paid in a one-time payment, semi-annual or quarterly     

payments via our website, LENAOKC.ORG or by mailing a check to PO Box 851954, Yukon, OK  73085.  Dues renew 

each year on October 1st.   
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OKC.gov  - Click the “Report it” button and follow the prompts. 
Email:  action.center@okc.gov 

Text:  405-252-1053 
Call the Action Center at 405-297-2535 
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From the LENA President, Leslie Jackson: 

I just wanted to say that I have enjoyed meeting so many wonderful people here in Lakeview Estates over the past 2 years as        

President.  I believe a strong neighborhood community is vital to keeping up our property values and making our neighborhood a 

wonderful and safe place to live.  The growth we have seen over the past 2 years in dues participation and property values (the past 

12-15 months) has been amazing!  I know Covid derailed us having more community events but I sincerely hope those things can   

continue in the future.  I’ll continue to do my part to help make Lakeview Estates a better place . . . I hope you will, too.  - Leslie 

Help wanted:  Annual Meeting Here!  9/28 at 7pm 

Enter Here 

Reminder:  No Trailers, RV’s, Boats, etc. 
are allowed to be parked in driveways or 
on the street  per the Covenants and     
Restrictions.  These  documents can  be viewed on 
the Canadian County Clerk’s website and they have 
been uploaded to the LENA website.   


